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From: SamTrans BOD Public Support
To: patricia.nitsche@yahoo.de
Cc: Board (@samtrans.com)
Subject: Re: Complaint
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 11:35:51 AM

To Patricia Nitsche,
 
Thank you for taking the time to share your experiences with us, though we are sorry to see
the poor impression you were left with of our service. We apologize for the trouble you had
with riding with us late last month. We assure you that SamTrans is committed to providing
our riders with transit that is safe, reliable, and pleasant. This includes holding our staff to a
professional standard. The safe and timely operation of their schedules may be our drivers’
primary responsibility, but SamTrans also expects drivers to be polite to their passengers
during the course of their duties.
 
As part of our improvement process, know that your feedback on your travels were forwarded
to the proper parties for review. Additionally, a copy of this correspondence will be provided
to our Board of Directors. While we recognize we cannot change what happened, we assure
you that SamTrans will continue to work towards goal of providing our riders with a high-
quality transit system. We understand you were visiting the area, but it is our sincere hope to
provide you with a much more pleasant travelling experience if you ever have the occasion to
ride with us again.
 

Your SamTrans BOD Public Support Team 

From: Patricia Nitsche <patricia.nitsche@yahoo.de>
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 3:57:37 AM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: Board (@samtrans.com)
Subject: Complaint

[You don't often get email from patricia.nitsche@yahoo.de. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links
from unknown senders.

Dear All,
I am a tourist from Germany and need to complain about your SamTrans busdriver who drove me
today from Daly City Bart to Pacifica (line 110, departure at Daly City Bart: 12:48). He behaved very
aggressive towards me as I did not know that I have to insert the Money for the ticket in the
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checkput (I thought I have to give it to him directly). He shoutet at me „what shall he do with the
money“, and when I asked him where can I get my change he shoutet again at me.
Such an aggressive behavior is absolutely not the way one want to be treated when being in a
foreign country!
Kind Regards
Patricia Nitsche
Von meinem iPhone gesendet


